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Rep. Bowen Praises Milwaukee Violence Prevention Partnership with area 

Hospitals 

 

Milwaukee - Rep. David Bowen (D-Milwaukee) released the following statement in response 
to the announcement of the Milwaukee Office of Violence Prevention’s “414 Life” partnership 
with area hospitals: 
 

“Preventing gun violence is paramount to communities all over the State and in our 10th 
Assembly District in Milwaukee. Today’s announcement of the new ‘414 Life’ partnership 
with the City of Milwaukee Office of Violence Prevention and area Hospitals: Froedert & the 
Medical College of WI and Ascension WI to help combat gun violence is inspiring. I look 
forward to future State efforts to be a partner with local communities to keep our 
communities safe.”  
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